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Good afternoon Ron,

Attached is the Division's response letter to New Elk Coal Company's request for bond release of remaining liability for
NOI X-2011-232-01.

Please let me know if you have any questions or comments.

Thanks,
Jason

Jason Musick

Environmental Protection Specialist Il
Coal Regulatory Program
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COLORADO

Division of Reclamation,
Mining and Safety

Department of Natural Resources

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, CO 80203

May 10, 2017

Ron Thompson

New Elk Coal Company
122250 Hwy 12
Weston. CO 81091

RE: NOI CX-2011-232-01
Bond Release Request (SL-2)

Dear Mr. Thompson,

The Division has received a request for release for the Notice of Intent CX-2011-232-01.
We currently hold a bond for this NOI in the amount of $34,343.89.

The Division has completed an inspection of these sites under the SL-1 application and
determined the sites are active monitoring wells. The wells were excluded from the SL-1
application. New Elk Coal Company submitted a Minor Revision No. 123 (MR-123) to
incorporate the monitoring wells into the New Elk Mine permit no. C-1981-012. MR-123 was
approved on August 31, 2015.

Based on the transfer of the wells into the New Elk Mine permit. No inspection is required. The
Division will move forward with processing the Proposed Decision of SL-2.

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me at (303)866-3567 ext 8134

Sincerely,

lnd L

Jason Musick
Environmental Protection Specialist
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